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DATES TO REMEMBER  
 

13th January 2014 - After school clubs start. 
15th January 2014 at  10:25am - Film Club presentation assembly. 

17th January 2014 - Music tuition commences. 
20th January 2014 - Parent Forum 6:00 - 7:00pm 

22nd January 2014 - Year 3 Interhouse event. 

Parentmail 
 

Please be aware that if you are not registered on Parentmail you will no 
longer receive any letters or other correspondence in paper form.  

If you have not yet done so please register on Parentmail as a matter of  
urgency. If you need a registration code please come to the school office 

and we will be more than happy to help. 

Thursday Assembly  
 

This term we will be continuing with our Show and Tell assembly on a 
Thursday. This gives pupils an opportunity to bring in certificates or medals  

for achievements outside of school. 
There is now a sign up sheet in the school office. If your child would like to 

share their achievement in assembly please ask them to put their name 
down as soon as possible. It will be first come first served as there will 

only be three pupils per week.  

Sickness 
 

Please be aware that if your child has sickness or an upset tummy, they 
must remain off of school for 48 hours from the last episode. This is so 

the bug doesn't spread! 

Year 1 - Walk around the block 
 

As part of their Creative Curriculum , year 1 classes will be going for a 
walk around the block  on Friday 17th January 2014. Please ensure that 

your children has a warm, waterproof jacket and suitable shoes with 
them. Thank you. 

Santa Photographs 
 

If you have not yet received your childs photograph from Santa, please  
E-mail santakenningtons@kenningtons.thurrock.sch.uk 

 
Thank you to Tracey Dole who helped Santa to prepare his grotto.  



Teachermail 
 

We are currently trialling teachermail. This enables teachers to send you  
updates about your child’s learning. Please bear with us initially as there 
may be teething problems! As a trial only a few classes will be using it.   

You may receive an email from Parentmail in this respect to verify your email 
address. 

 
For further information please see www.parentmail.co.uk/apps/teachers/

teachermail. 
 

Drop in sessions 
 

As detailed in the New Year Initiatives letter. Please see dates for 
drop in sessions below 

 
Monday 13th January 2014 - Koalas 
      4G 
      5R 

 
Tuesday 14th January 2014 -  3H 

 
        Thursday 16th January 2014 -        1F 
              2F 
              6B  
 
Please make sure you sign in when you attend a drop in session. 

Thank you.ju 

End of Term 
 

On the last day of term, Friday 4th April 2014, school will finish at 
11:50am.Families are then invited to attend the Easter cake sale in 

the afternoon. This is to ensure that we can spread the ‘cafe’ 
throughout the building and avoid the queues! 


